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W A ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Dear Staff and Students

| am happy to introduce two new members to our university as part of our international collaboration efforts.

-

Aranza Rodriguez Perez from Universidad Iberoamericana Ledn, Mexico, joined us through the Magis Exchange
Program. During this semester-long exchange in the even semester of the 2024-25 academic year, she will be
studying Life Sciences courses, including Biotechnology, Biochemistry, and Microbiology.

o — -

Maria Lopez de Bayas Alcintara, Head of International Partnerships at Erasmus In School, has joined the
International Affairs Office to support the following initiatives:

o Assisting faculty in securing ERASMUS funds for research projects.
« Promoting scholarship opportunities for faculty pursuing PhD and postdoctoral research abroad.

o+ Assisting students access international scholarships.

| encourage all staff to extend a warm welcome to our new members and support them in their academic and
endeavors. Further details regarding their engagements and schedules will be shared in due course.
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